
 

 

  

 

Box 88, Fox Creek, AB, T0H 
1P0 
PH. (780) 622-3742 
Fax (780) 622-3482 
Email: foxcreek@ngps.ca 
 

Website: 
www.foxcreekschool.ca 
Facebook: Fox Creek 
School 
 

Principal: Mr. Ian Baxter 
 
Assistant Principal:    
Mrs. Ronica DeCiccio 
 

Dear Fox Creek Families, 
 
November is a time for reflection and communication at Fox Creek School. 
We start the month off by stopping to remember the men and women who 
fought to keep our country free. This year our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony will take place on November 8th starting at 10:30 a.m.  All are 
welcome to attend to honour the sacrifices made by so many. 
 
November is also the time for communicating about academics. Parents 
have the ability to check their child’s progress at any time by accessing the 
PowerSchool Parent Portal. If you do not know how to do this, please do 
not hesitate to contact the school to get access. I encourage you to talk with 
your child, no matter their grade, about how they think they are doing in 
school. It is never too early to show that you care about your child’s 
success. 
 
We will be hosting school bus safety drills on November 17 and November 
20. We are excited to see the return of this program given we have not held 
it for a number of years. Telus World of Science will be in our school 
November 22 and November 23. This program is supported by Pembina 
and we are thankful for the opportunity to have our students take part in 
this two day initiative. 
 

Ian Baxter 

 

http://www.foxcreekschool.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

  

 

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S  A N D  E V E N T S  

Nov. 8 – Remembrance Day Ceremony  
                @ 10:30 in the Gymnasium  
Nov. 9 – Staff Planning & Development 
                   (No School) 
Nov.10 – Day in Lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews  
                   (No School) 
Nov. 13 – Day in Lieu of Remembrance Day  
                   (No School) 
Nov 17 – Picture Day Retakes  
 
Nov. 20 - School bus safety at Fox Creek 
 
Nov. 27 to Dec. 1 - Tinsel Town 
 
Nov. 27 - Grad Parent Meeting 
 
Nov. 30 – Elementary Assembly @ 2:30  
 
Dec. 18 - Turkey Dinner hosted by School Council 
 
Dec. 20 - Elementary Winter Concert 
 
 
 
 

 

School fees are now past due. 
Log on to School Cash Online to find out the 
amount you owe the school. Access to extra-
curricular activities may be removed if there are 
outstanding fees to be paid. 
We strongly recommend the use of School Cash 
Online to pay your past due amounts. 
Partial payments can be made if need be. We will 
still accept cash, cheques, interac, or credit cards 
at the counter. If you use an interac card or a 
credit card at the counter, we will be adding a 
surcharge to the amount you are paying to cover 
the cost of using the machine.  
Why Use School Cash Online? 
Convenient - Make secure payments 24/7 from 
the comfort of your home 
Easy To Use - Online shopping with various 
payment methods 
Safe - Your child won’t be carrying cash or checks 
to and from school 
Saves Time - Manage your school expenses and 
view payment history in one place. 
 



COMMUNITY EVENTS   
  



 

 

 
 

  

 



 

  



  



 

 

  

 Elementary Assembly  
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M O N T H L Y  W I N N E R S  

Certificate Winners from School Council. 
 

ECS – Ronan Deibert 
Gr. 1BL- Brayden Power 
Gr.1D – Caleb Thompson 

Gr.2 – Tesadi Samaranayke 
Gr. 3 – Thea Zboya 

Gr.4 – Brent Capalad 
Gr.5 – Lily Flahr 

Gr. 6 – Kate Pham  
 

 
 

Winners of $5 gift cards from Rexall for 
SPARKS (showing good citizenship and 

responsibility). 
 

Kinsley Zwicker  
Olivia Ryan  
Danika Olij 

Thea Donovan  
 


